I will always be her father...

(Following is an actual letter from a father fighting for a "regular" visit with his daughter. Names have been changed to protect the identities of the parties.)

From: Robert Singleton

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 4:59 PM

To: Mary Reese Subject: Emma

Dear Mary,

I wish to see Emma this weekend. Could you kindly phone or e-mail me so we can set up a time to make that happen? I propose it be Sunday 12 to 7 p.m. You will be Emma's hero if you let her see her father, and I know you know that. Please be strong, be confident, and trust your motherly instincts and let Emma spend time with me, her father. I will always be her father. Regarding supervision, the order does not specify the nature of it, or its purpose, but I am the same person who you always let Emma see prior to the litigation, prior to you being influenced by some very bad people.

As you may by now know, family lawyers earn their living by creating parental conflict (by harming children and by taking their parent's money). Supervised visits, something you never even contemplated prior to the litigation, is a standard method used by family lawyers, and those they hire to create parental conflict.

At any time you can decide to do what's right for Emma, start thinking for yourself, communicate like the responsible parent you were, and agree to end the barbaric litigation tactics. I know that somewhere, deep inside, you understand that the things your lawyer, and the family law practice, have taught you to do are unnecessary, dreadfully wrong, destructive and harmful to everyone in the family, especially Emma. In cases like this, the only purpose of restricting the child's time with one parent is to generate conflict and fees for creepy, greedy people normally found in the family law business.

Please call me, or skype,	or whatever,	and let's talk,	just the parents.
---------------------------	--------------	-----------------	-------------------

Thank	you
Love	

Robert